
SUBJECT: Consideration and possible approval of the board 
resolution to adopt a good cause exception for House 
Bill 3-armed security.  

BACKGROUND: To increase school safety, the 88th Texas Legislature 
passed House Bill 3 requiring a police officer on every 
school campus.  Due to lack of available qualified 
personnel, we will work toward increased school safety 
while recruiting, hiring, and training qualified police 
officers, as well as contracting with various agencies.  
Additionally, our district will develop a School Guardian 
Program.  

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS: None 

RECOMMENDATION: We recommend approval of the board resolution to 
adopt a good cause exception for House Bill 3-armed 
security. 

CONTACT PERSON: DeeAnn Powell
Bill McMahan

BOARD MEETING DATE: September 24, 2024


